CASCADE RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
SPECIAL COMMISSIONER’S MEETING MINUTES
July 22, 2021

Larry Scarborough called the special commissioner’s meeting of the Cascade Rural Fire
Protection District to order at 5:42 p.m. at the 109 East Pine Street Fire Station.

The following Cascade Rural Fire Protection District officials were present:
Commissioner Larry Scarborough, Commissioner LaDawn Saxton, Commissioner Mike
Arnold, and Secretary / Treasurer Pam DeChambeau.

Mike Arnold made a motion to approve the agenda, and LaDawn Saxton seconded the
motion. Motion carried.

The Commissioners reviewed and discussed the proposed budget for October 1, 2021 to
September 30, 2022. Discussion followed on the Idaho Emergency Medical Services

$140,000 grant revenue and the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation $16,020 grant
revenue. Discussion followed on the Assistance to Firefighters $205,000 grant revenue.

Discussion followed on scheduling another special meeting to further discuss the
proposed 2021-2022 budget since Steven Hull and Keri Rueth are responding to an
emergency medical services incident. A special meeting is scheduled Wednesday, July
28,2021 at 5:30 p.m. for the 2021-2022 budget presentation.

Discussion followed on a recent emergency medical services response that required a
hike and search to locate the patient.

There being no further business, the special commissioner’s meeting of the Cascade
Rural Fire Protection District adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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